
TUV Rheinland Regional Summit Meeting
2016

Dr. Michael Fuebi, TUV Rheinland Chief Executive Officer, recently hold Regional Summit Meeting
to make long-term strategic business plan to develop and strengthen its position globally, at
Pompadour Room, Royal Orchid Sheraton Hotel & Towers. Participated by Stephan Schmitt,
Andreas Hoefer, and Stefan Heuer.

Photo shown from left
1. Mr. Michael Weppler, Executive Vice President
2. Mr. Andreas Hoefer, Executive Vice President
3. Mr. Stephan Schmitt, Chief International Officer
4. Dr. Michael Fuebi, TUV Rheinland Chief Executive Officer
5. Mr. Holger Kunz, Executive Vice President
6. Mr. Stefan Heuer, TUV Rheinland Thailand Managing Director
7. Ms. Patcharawan Ittisattakul, TUV Rheinland Thailand General Manager
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